
Vision, Mission and Values

Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.

#advitamparamus
#preparationforlife
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belvederebritishschool.ae
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Hello Parents,

Welcome to the new academic year here (2023 - 2024) at Belvedere British School.

I do hope you all had a wonderful break and enjoyed a good summer whether you travelled or stayed here in the UAE.

We are delighted to see so many familiar faces returning to the staff and student body and would also like to extend an
especially warm welcome to all new members of our community.  

We have had Orientation/ Induction assemblies for all classes this week and were also thrilled to meet the FS parents
during their first session here in school.
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We truly value the relationship between home and school and highly value
nurturing the relationships we have with the families of our amazing students. To
that end we have weekly Parents in Partnership events here at BBS - please see
below for our first invitation to all parents to join us here in school tomorrow
morning at 9 am for our Parent Orientation. We look forward to seeing as many
of you as possible there.

Parents in PartnershipParents in Partnership



"We are very proud of our external results
this academic year. Our students did
exceptionally well, in that in IGCSE, 97% of
our students achieved grades 9-5.

In KS5, 95% of our students passed their
external exams, with 75% of students
achieving grades A*-C."

Many many congrats to all!  
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Dr. Ahmed Al Zuhairi



We have some fabulous new staff joining us this year - please see below
to see some self introductions:
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Ms. Charney Kristy Davids
Miss Charney Davids was born and raised in Cape Town, South Africa
where she completed her Bachelor’s Degree in Internal Auditing and post
graduate studies in Education. She has lived in South Africa, China and the
United Arab Emirates and has gained more than 12 years of teaching
experience.

Traveling and working in international environments has helped her
develop both intercultural awareness and understanding. She believes in
fostering international mindedness, empathy, respect, and tolerance within
her learners and seeks to be a positive role model.

At its core, her teaching philosophy is about building positive and trusting
relationships within an inclusive environment. She values education that
focuses on skill development and engaging learners through relevant and
authentic learning opportunities.

When she is not in the classroom, she enjoys hiking, taking long runs and
spending time with her family.



We have some fabulous new staff joining us this year - please see below
to see some self introductions:
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Mr. Thomas Keenan

My name is Thomas Keenan, I am going to be a Form teacher for Year 6
and teach Maths for Form 6 and Science for Form 4. 

I am from the west of Ireland and this is my first time teaching in the
UAE. I graduated in 2019 with a B.Ed in Primary School teaching and
have since taught in various roles in different schools in Dublin, Ireland.

This year while working I completed a Higher Diploma in Psychology. 

I am very passionate about sports, music and travel. I am looking forward
to meeting you all and working with your children soon



We have some fabulous new staff joining us this year - please see below
to see some self introductions:
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Mr. Jestoni Justiniani

Hi! My name is Mr. Jes. Gear up! As we kick off a new school year! I am
so excited to be in the classroom and get to know all my awesome
students this learning year!

I have been teaching for five years at the elementary level here in the
UAE. I enjoy playing chess and I’ve been a coach too.

Moreover, we are going to learn so many great things this year, and I am
looking forward to every minute of it!


